
 

 

Cartersville City Schools  
invites all interested 

stakeholders to review & provide input in the 

development of the school system’s 2023-2024 

Comprehensive Local Improvement Plan (CLIP). 

This CLIP is submitted annually to the 

Georgia Department of Education to outline the plan for 

expenditures of federal programs 

including Title I-A, Title II-A, Title III-A, Title IV-A, 

Homeless Education, Title VI-B, and 

ESSER Funds. 

 

The review will take place on 

Thursday, June 1st, 2023 @ 10:00AM 

Central Office Board Room, 15 Nelson Street. 
 

Topics of discussion will also include 
District Parent Involvement, Schoolwide Plans and 1% for Parent Involvement 

  

  

  

  


